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October 29, 2009

Dr. Ir. Huub Eijkelkamp
Beheer BV
Postbus 57
The Netherlands

F.V. Broens
Oude Rijssenseweg 18
7475 SN
Markelo
The Netherlands

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing to you on behalf of the certification of the water purification systems that
our company wants to market in the Philippines.
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We’re asking for if, and how, we should apply for certificates for this apparatus and
possibly certification forthe produced water quality.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

I look forward to your reply.

Yours Faithfully,

Felix Broens

P.S. Full information on the apparatus is in the appendix, including European certificate
information.


